
1001 Louisiana Street, Suite 1000   Houston, Texas 77002 

 
 

 

March 6, 2024 
 
 
REVISED NOTIFICATION 
 
Re:  Advice Letter No. 51-O of SFPP, L.P. (PLC-9)  
 
 
SFPP previously noted that on January 30, 2024 SFPP, L.P. (“SFPP”) submitted its Advice Letter 
No. 51-0 increasing by ten percent its rates for the transportation of refined petroleum 
products on its intrastate pipeline system to be effective March 1, 2024.   

SFPP has received further guidance regarding the CPUC’s suspension notice dated February 29, 
2024.   The CPUC’s Energy Division advised SFPP that the revised rates in Advice Letter 51-O 
could be billed effective March 1, 2024, subject to refund and would ultimately be decided with 
the general application filed in 24-01-020.  The rates contained in CPUC Tariff Nos. 151 and 152 
are effective March 1, 2024. 

Questions regarding this notice should be directed to the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bruce Reed 
Director-Tariffs and Regulatory Affairs 


